
Na Gaeil Notes Monday July 26th 2021 

 

Seniors    Na Gaeil will play Desmonds in Round 5 of the Division 2 County League on 

Friday evening next July 30th at 7.30pm in Killeen. 

Na Gaeil B    Na Gaeil B will play Desmonds B in Division 6 County League on 

Wednesday July 28th at 8pm in Castleisland. 

U15    For the first time in a number of weeks our U15 team didn’t have a game last 

Wednesday evening. They now await details of the upcoming Central Region U15 

competition which is due to start shortly. In the meantime training will continue on 

Monday, Friday and Sunday.  

U11    The U11 boys were down in numbers at training on Sunday as many are on 

holidays. Nonetheless they still managed to put in a good training session in sunny 

Killeen before their next match on Thursday evening next.  

 

U9    Our U9 footballers welcomed Currow to Na Gaeil on Sunday morning where they 

had an enjoyable morning’s football. 

 

Munster Final     We congratulate Jack Barry, Diarmuid O’Connor and the Kerry team 

on their emphatic victory over Cork in the Munster Final, in Fitzgerald Stadium on 

Sunday. Unfortunately Diarmuid sustained an ankle injury early in the first quarter and 

had to leave the field of play. We wish him a speedy recovery and hope that he will be 

back in time for the All Ireland semi final.  Jack worked very hard around the middle 

third of the field and capped a fine display with two well taken points. Kerry now await 

the winners of Monaghan and Tyrone in the Ulster Final next Sunday. 

 

Summer Camp    Na Gaeil Summer Camp will run from Monday August 2nd to Friday 

August 6th from 10am to 1pm each day. The cost is €30 per child and €20 for each 

additional child. All juveniles are invited to attend. You can register on Klubfunder or on 

the morning of August 2nd at the club grounds. A fun week is guaranteed and it is a 

great opportunity for all our juveniles to practice their skills under the guidance of our 

experienced coaches in a safe and fun environment.  All Covid guidelines will be strictly 

adhered to.  



 

Sympathy    We offer our sincere sympathy to Fintan Rogers and family on the sad 

passing of his uncle Jackie Rogers recently. Ar dheis Dé go raibh a anam dílis. 

 

Lotto     Our Lotto draw was held on Tuesday last July 19th.  Numbers drawn were: 1, 7, 

12, 22. There was no winner of the jackpot. €20 Lucky Dip winners were: Liz Mackey, 

Carrick on Suir, Dan Nolan, Kilflynn, John Chambers, Camp, James Brosnan, Dingle 

and Tom Nolan, Ballylongford. Next week’s jackpot is €4,950. 

 

Tea and Coffee     Teas, coffees, hot chocolate, drinks and snacks are served every 

Sunday morning on our outdoor terrace at the clubhouse during our Juvenile Academy 

sessions. We look forward to seeing you there!  

Clothes Collection     There is now a Clothes Collection Bin situated in Na Gaeil car 

park for use by all members of the public. 

 


